
 

305 Denver Avenue – Suite D • Fort Lupton CO 80621 • Ph: 303-857-6222 • Fax: 303-857-6224 

 
 
October 19, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street – Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: Loloff Construction, Inc. – Loloff Pit – Withdrawal of Surety Reduction Request 

File No. M-1985-112 
 
 
Dear Mr. Zuber, 
 
Loloff Construction, Inc. is withdrawing the surety reduction request to the current bond amount for the 
Loloff Mine File No. M-1985-112.  
 
Loloff Construction, Inc. appreciates your consideration of this and looks forward to your response. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
J.C. York, P.E. 
J&T Consulting, Inc. 
 
 
Cc: Loloff Construction, Inc. 
 File 


